
2024-2025 GREEN HEARTS CLUB 
We are officially kicking off our Green Hearts
Campaign for year two! This year we are asking
that each club come up with at least $100 of
Sponsorships. Over the past several years we have
had tremendous growth in our program. This
campaign allows individuals and businesses to
support us throughout the year. Please let Laura or
Stephanie Strack know if you have any questions.
All forms are due by December 31st.
Green Hearts Club Membership Form:
https://agrilife.org/wharton4h/files/2024/09/PALA-
4H-Green-Hearts-Club-Membership-Levels-2024-
2025.pdf

So far only  6 of our 4-H Clubs have been identified by the Green
Heart Club donors! Don’t forget that Ms. Laura is requesting

that each club obtain $100 in sponsorships. BIG SHOUT OUT TO
THE HOMESCHOOL CLUB FOR THEIR DEDICATION TO THIS

PROJECT IN BRINGING IN  9 DONORS!!

STOCK THE FREEZE FUNDRAISER
Raffle Tickets were recently distributed to your club managers. Please be sure to help
support our 4-H program by selling these awesome tickets! See the Fundraiser letter and
the link below: 
https://agrilife.org/wharton4h/files/2024/10/Fundraising-Letter-100724.pdf

NOVEMBER PALA AND COUNTY COUNCIL 
DECEMBER 3, 2024
EXTENSION OFFICE
6:30 PM PALA Meeting
6:30 PM County Council Social
7:00 PM County Council Meeting - CHRISTMAS PARTY!
Community Service: Adopt a Grandparent

REFASHION RETREATREFASHION RETREAT

Happy Friday!
This week I have been busy with Major Show entries! Each year this is always quite
the task of getting everyone’s entry in and processed. Then most have to be
entered online, proofed, and sent off to their respective show.
Last Thursday myself along with 3 of our wonderful Adult Volunteers took 21 kids
to District 11 4-H Crossroads in Corpus Christi! Yep you read that correctly, we
had 21 4-H members representing us at the District event. It was a great time!
Mrs. Lori and I are co-chairs of our upcoming District Food Challenge, if any one
would like to volunteer to serve as a judge or helper please be sure to let us know. 
Wishing you all a great weekend! -Ms. Laura

NEWS YOU CAN USE

November 15, 2024

Join us for a Mini-Refashion Retreat just for our Wharton County 4-H members.
This is a great opportunity for our Fashion and Interior Design members to learn

how to take something old and turn it into something new. You will learn all
about Refashion and broaden your sewing skills.

We hope you join us for this two day event on January 2 & 3, 2025 at the
Extension Office.

Stay tuned for more information.
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